Attention: Parents and Carers of students in Years 4 - 6
Student Wellbeing Survey

The wellbeing of our students is important to us.

To get an understanding of how students across Tasmania feel about their own wellbeing, students in Years
4—6 will be taking part in a wellbeing survey.

The Student Wellbeing Survey is part of the Department of Education’s Child and Student Wellbeing
Strategy.

The details for the survey are:

When: 19 August — |3 September
Who: All year 4 — 6 students
What do | need to do: You and your child don't need to do anything. The survey will be done

in class time and will not require your child to prepare in any way.
A letter with more information has been sent home with all Year 4 -6 students, including Frequently Asked
Questions and a form to sign and return to the school if you do not want your child to participate in the
survey.

If you would like further information, please contact the school office

Thank you for supporting us to ensure that all our learners are safe, feel supported and are able to flourish,
so they can engage in learning.
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